
 

   

26th September 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Integrated Youth Support Service 
Supporting People 
London Borough of Camden 
8th Floor 
5 Pancras Square 
London N1C 4AG 
Tel: 020 7974 7375 
Email: Khayrun.kalam@camden.gov.uk

Dear Youth Service Providers 
  
Re: Youth Work Grant Funding 2023 – 2025 Application pack 
 
Please find enclosed the Camden Youth Work Grant Funding application form and 
guidance document.  The focus of this funding is for work with 13 – 19 year olds in 
Camden and up to 25 if working with young people with special educational needs and 
r disabilities. 
 
The deadline for submitting the f application is 23rd October 2022 – please send the 
completed application to youthworkfunding@camden.gov.uk together with the 
required documentation. 
  
Below are details of two sessions we are holding for prospective youth work providers 
to answer any queries relating to this funding:  
 

• Thursday 13th October 2022 at 11 pm at 5 Pancras Square, London N1C 4AG,  
Room 8.1 

• Wednesday 19th October 2022 at 5 pm at 5 Pancras Square, London NC1 4AG, 
Room 8.1 

 
Please let us know which session you would like to attend by emailing: 
youthworkfunding@camden.gov.uk so that you can be booked onto your preferred 
session; Alternatively, you can email any questions you have about the grant or 
application process 
 
I look forward to receiving your applications. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Khayrun N Kalam 
Service Manager- Youth Early Help 
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